

The Hon. Duncan Gay MLC

Minister for Roads and Freight Leader of the Government Leader of the Nationals Legislative Council



Mr David Blunt Clerk of the Parliaments Parliament House Macquarie Street SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Mr Blunt,

I have been advised by NSW Trade and Investment it requires additional time to prepare the NSW Government response to the GPSC 3 Inquiry into Tourism in Local Communities.

I understand the submission was due to General Purpose Standing Committee 3 on Monday 8 September 2014.

NSW Trade and Investment has advised it will submit the NSW Government response before Tuesday 30 September 2014.

For all enquiries regarding this response, please contact Amanda Chadwick, Executive Director, Innovation and Industry Policy at NSW Trade and Investment on (02) 9338 6741.

If you require further information from my office, please contact Susanna Montrone, Advisor, on (02) 9230 2329

Yours sincerely

Duncan Gay MLC

10-9-11